
 
 

 

July 2, 2025 

 

Re: Palm Tran Service Board 

Dear Board Applicant, 

If you are interested in being considered for appointment, please 
complete Section II of the enclosed Boards / Committee Application and 
attach a copy of your resume or biography.  Return it to my attention by 
July 22, 2025.  
 
In addition, prior to appointment, you will need to complete the required 
Code of Ethics training and make yourself familiar with the State of Florida 
Guide to Sunshine Amendment. The Palm Beach County Code of Ethics 
creates a gift law, establishes voting conflict regulations, prohibits certain 
conflicts of interest, and regulates contractual relationships you or your 
employer may have with Palm Beach County. All applicable training 
materials can be found on our website at: 
http://palmbeachcountyethics.com/training.htm  
 
Upon receipt of the completed form, staff will prepare an agenda item for 
consideration by the Board of County Commissioners. If you have any 
questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at (561) 841-4245 or dposeyblocker@pbc.gov.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
DeBorah L. Posey-Blocker 
Director of Customer Service, 
Public & Government Relations 
PTSB Liaison 
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